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DUKE POINT TERMINAL CLOSES TEMPORARILY FOR MAINTENANCE             
THIS WEEKEND 

All scheduled sailings will operate out of Departure Bay 
 
VICTORIA – BC Ferries is reminding customers that Duke Point terminal will be closed temporarily 
for maintenance on Saturday, January 26 and Sunday, January 27, 2019. During this two-day period, 
sailings will operate out of Departure Bay.  
 
 The schedule has been modified to suit this unique routing. Sailings will depart from both 
Departure Bay and Tsawwassen on the following schedule: 
 

Saturday, January 26 Sunday, January 27 
6:50 am  
9:20 am 9:20 am 
11:50 am 11:50 am 
2:20 pm 2:20 pm 
4:50 pm 4:50 pm 
7:20 pm 7:20 pm 
 9:50 pm 

 
Every effort is being made to minimize the impact on travel. Traditionally, these dates are the 

least busy travel days of the year at Duke Point. 
 
For more information on the modified two-day schedule, please visit bcferries.com.  
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